
 
 

 

 

 
MEETING MINUTES 

December 14, 2011 
Papa Razzi Restaurant, Burlington 

 
Officers Present 
David Geanakakis, President 
Mary Delaney, Vice President 
Sarah Stanton, Secretary 
 
Welcome/Introduction 
President David Geanakakis welcomed everyone to the meeting, and thanked Jim McLaughlin for hosting the 
meeting. 
 
New members and guests were welcomed. 
 
Members enjoyed lunch, and the traditional Yankee Swap. 
 
Business Meeting 
David Geanakakis opened the business meeting. He recognized and welcomed new members and guests. 
 
Agenda Items 
On behalf of the Website Committee, David Geanakakis, gave a website update and informed members that 
they are anticipating the launch of the new website by January 2012.  
 
David Geanakakis presented the membership with the nomination of two co-treasurers, David Gelineau of 
the City of Beverly, and Thomas Watkins from the City of Salem.  A motion made, and duly seconded, to 
approve David Gelineau, and Thomas Watkins, as the co-treasurers, with the appointment ending June 30, 
2013. Motion passed. 
 
Minutes 
Motion made and duly seconded to approve the minutes of the November 14, 2011 meetings as written.  
Motion passed. 
 
Announcements 
None. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 
President David Geanakakis closed the meeting at 2:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sarah A. Stanton, MAPPO Secretary 


